Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School
2021-2022 School Circular No. 12
(Suitable for F.1 students)

15" December, 2021
Dear parents or guardians,

Subscription of class readers, Legislative Council Election, Christmas and New Year Holiday, First Term

Examination, Staff Development Day and Application for F.1 Discretionary Places Allocation

Christmas is approaching and please refer to the information below.

1. Subscription of class readers
In order to nurture our students with a reading habit in English books, our English teachers will run some

classroom reading activities and guide students to read English books. Students are required to subscribe the

following books:

) o _ Discounted price
Class Book Title Original Price o
(bulk subscription)
1A~ 1B Esio Trot $84 $63.8
1A~ 1B The Giraffe and the Pelly and Me $76 $57.8
1C~ 1D ~ 1E | Fantastic Mr Fox $84 $63.8

Should you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our vice principal Mr. Lai Chi Yuen.

2. Legislative Council Election
The Legislative Council Election will be held on 19th December and our school campus is one of the
polling stations. Only authorized people and the voters are allowed to enter the school campus. The day

after the Election Day is our statutory school holiday.

3. Christmas and New Year Holiday
Our Christmas Holiday starts on 23" December,2021 and ends on 1% January,2022. Class will resume on 3™
January,2022. The First Term Examination will take place after the holiday. Parents are advised to
encourage your children to do revision and pay attention to the activities that your children participate

during the holiday.

4. First Term Examination
The First Term Examination will take place from 6" to 17" January,2022. The exam timetable is attached
for your reference. Parents are advised to encourage your children to spend their holiday time wisely and

prepare the exam seriously.

IRTIZE AR B ETRE TR (35 13 : 34) You must love one another just as T have loved you. (John 13:34)



5. Staff Development Day

Our Staff Development Day will take place on 5% January,2022. Students are not required come to school.

6. Application for F.1 Discretionary Places Allocation
The application lasts from 3™ to 17" January. You are welcomed to submit the application for your children
in primary 6 and recommend our school to your relatives. The details are posted in the school website. The
printed application forms can be collected at the reception counter next to our school entrance or
downloaded from our school website. Should you have any further questions, please contact our vice

principal Miss Wong Wai Ping or the teacher-in-charge Miss Tsui Siu Lai.

Yours faithfully,

L

]

f'i N\ ~~.,
Mr. Siu Sze Chuen
Principal e
£
Submission of the reply slip: 16" December, 2021

Octopus Card Payment Due Date: 17" December and 215 December

Student Name: Class: Class No.:

2021-2022 Reply Slip of the School Circular No. 12
(Suitable for F.1 students)
Dear Mr Siu,

1. I am well-informed with the above information.

2. I (have to / do not have to*) subscribe the English class readers for my child. (delete as appropriate)
Put a tick in the appropriate box below.

[1]1A 1B HK$121.6

[J{1c~1D~1E | HK$127.6

Parent’s signature:

Date:

IR AR B EERE TR (3513 1 34) You must love one another just as I have loved you. (John 13:34)



